

St. Anthony's Catholic Primary School & Nursery

Diocese of Northampton
St Peter Catholic Academy Trust

Farnham Rd, Farnham Royal, Slough, Berkshire SL2 3AA

Tel: 01753 645828 Fax: 01753 645011 Email: post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs S Oppé, LLB, MA



Learning, Growing and Living with Jesus

5th February 2020

Visit to Slough Sewage Treatment Works

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have arranged for children in **5 Peter** to visit the Slough Sewage Treatment Works on **Tuesday 10th March 2020.** Our learning focus this half term is the topic of Improving the Environment, in particular gaining an understanding of recycling water and the importance of looking after the environment. The visit will also feed into a future topic of Rivers and River Systems.

Full school uniform must be worn with sensible school shoes and please ensure your child brings a waterproof jacket. The children will travel by coach and will leave school at 9:30am and will return for the end of the school day. Please ensure you provide your child with a packed lunch in a labelled carrier bag. If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like the school to provide them with a packed lunch, please let your child's class teacher know.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.00 to cover the cost of the coach. If you have any problems in paying this voluntary contribution, please refer to our Charging and Remissions Policy on the website and talk to Mrs Dhami in the office with any concerns.

This trip can be paid online via ParentPay (debit or credit card).

You will notice that there is no separate permission slip on the bottom of this letter. This is because we are now able to collect your consent and all the information we require for a school trip via ParentPay.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Oppé

Headteacher







